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City of Prince George Mayor and Council 
1100 Patricia Boulevard 
Prince George, BC V2L 3V9  
Dear Mayor and Council:
I am writing as a member of Trinity United Church in Prince George, in support of the
rezoning application by the Phoenix Transition Society that will enable the construction of the
proposed Harmony House Project on our church property at 606 Zelkwas Avenue.
This project is well suited to the presently vacant lots that adjoin our main church property.
There is a strong need for families making use of this project to be within walking distance of
parks and shopping.  The overall need for housing of this type is almost overwhelming.
Please give the approval for this worthy zoning amendment.
Sincerely,
Alvin R. (Sandy) Long, RPF

Redacted 

Redacted Redacted 




